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HEYDON 

GRANGE     

WIND FARM    

SCOPING REPORT 

The best source of up-to-date 

information is the website of 

Great Chishill and Little 

Chishill Parish Council: 

http://www.greatchishillpc.com.  

The turbines would be over 126 

metres high.  Great Chishill is 

only 45 meters above the 

proposed site just below 

Heydon village. 

Yet it seems that, at the 

moment, the biggest problem is 

a lack of awareness as there 

are many people who have not 

heard about it.  Please, can you 

spread the word?  Feel free to 

encourage anyone you believe 

to be interested in fighting the 

wind farm.  Please ask them to 

email Alex at this address 

(alex@heydonbury.com) so that 

he can add them to the 

distribution list. 

Upcoming parish council 

meetings include and Great and 

Little Chishill on May 5th and 

Heydon on May 18th.  Please 

contact Heydon and Chishill 

Parish Clerk, Sarah Scott if 

you would like to be directed to 

the action group currently 

being formed – contact details 

at stopheydonwindfarm.com 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Need a lift?  

You can call on us! 
 

Royston and 

District 

Community 

Transport 

offers door-

to-door transport for people 

living in Royston and 

surrounding villages. The 

scheme is aimed at groups or 

individuals who are unable to 

use conventional public 

transport for reasons of age, 

frailty, impaired mobility or 

the lack of public transport, 

and who do not have the use of 

a car.  

Our volunteer drivers use their 

own cars to help transport 

people to hospitals, doctors and 

other medical and social 

appointments. Our minibus and 

MPV are suitable for 

wheelchair users who cannot 

transfer to a car. Pru Burton, 

our co-ordinator, will be happy 

to help you get to where you 

need to go.  

Passengers pay 45p per mile 

direct to the volunteer car 

driver, with a minimum charge 

of £4-00 for journeys of up to 

nine miles. The scheme requires 

48 hours’ notice for journeys, 

but will always try to help in an 

emergency. 

RDCT would also be delighted 

to hear from any car drivers in 

and around Great Chishill who 

are able to give a few hours a 

week to help the community. 

Royston & District Community 

Transport is a registered 

charity, based at Royston 

Hospital, and can be contacted 

on (01763) 245228 between 

9am and 3pm, Monday-Friday. 

 

EDITORIAL CONTACT: 

Janet Erskine TEL: 838300 

jngerskine@gmail.com  
 

Open Gardens of Great 
Chishill 14.00 – 17.00.  
Teas at Hall Farm and the 

Windmill.  

Let’s see if a bit of volcanic 

ash has helped! 

Parish Council AGM 

Wednesday 5 May 

Annual Parish Meeting 
Friday 14 May.               

Come and meet your parish 

councilors and other 

parishioners whilst sipping a 

glass of wine. 

Local and General 

Elections 6 May  

Pavilion 

W I Meeting           

May 18   

Resolutions Meeting with 

Wine and Cheese 

LINE DANCING SESSIONS  

Held regularly on Tuesdays, 11.00 

– 12.00 in the village hall.                                                         

Tickets £4.50 on the door.         

No experience necessary.                                                 

Come along and have some fun!   

FUND RAISING 

No Stetsons or boots in sight!! 
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RETURNING CARPET 

BOWLS CHAMPION 

Great Chishill Bowls Club 

members and guests enjoyed a 

very sociable evening during 

their Annual Dinner at the 

Woodman when the reigning 

champion and president, John 

Crawley, was presented yet again 

with the Club Championship 

trophy.  Dick Saunderson, 

runner-up, was thanked for his 

continuing work for the club. 

e-cops 

We would like to make you 

aware of a spate of vehicle 

crime in south Cambridgeshire. 

Over the past two weeks 

there have been 39 incidents 

where items such as 

handbags have been stolen 

from cars. 

Vehicles have been targeted 

whilst parked at churches in 

Haslingfield and Babraham, the 

village hall at Harston, Wimpole 

Hall, along the high street in 

Melbourn and other beauty 

spots along the A10. 

We are working to reduce 

vehicle crime and are 

increasing patrols in these 

areas. However, we need your 

help.  

To reduce the risk of becoming 

a victim: 

· Do not leave property in your 

vehicle when leaving it 

unattended. 

· Lock your vehicle. 

· Leave the glove box empty 

and open to show that you have 

not hidden any valuables inside. 

· Never leave a car’s engine 

running unattended. 

 

If you see anything suspicious 

in these areas or have 

information about any of these 

crimes please contact police on 

0345 456 456 4 or 

Crimestoppers, anonymously, on 

0800 555 111. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

If you have any more suggestions for 

the Community Award Scheme, please 

tell Councillor Ruth Dibblee on 838276 

 Susan van de Ven 

writes: 

GREAT AND LITTLE 

CHISHILL SNOW 

CLEARING MEETING 

The County Council has 

agreed to an informal 

meeting on May 11th to 

discuss last winter’s 

impassable roads, with a 

view to considering the 

parish council’s request to 

manage some snow clearing 

in extreme weather in 

order to allow greater 

mobility in the villages.  

STANDING DOWN AS 

DISTRICT COUNCILLOR  

I’ll be standing down as 

District Councillor for 

Meldreth and Shepreth on 

May 6th, in order to 

concentrate on my work as 

County Councillor.  It seems 

important that new people 

with fresh approaches tackle 

all our government seats at 

healthy intervals.  Thank you 

for the support I’ve had as 

District Councillor; I look 

forward to continuing on new 

work on your behalf at the 

County Council.  

County Councillor, Melbourn 

Division and District 

Councillor, Meldreth Ward  
 

T 01763 261833  
susanvandeven@yahoo.co.uk  
www.susanvandeven.com  

MOBILE LIBRARY 

Waller’s 

Close 
10:30 10:45 

The 

Church 
10:50 11:05 

May 7 & 21, June 4 

BIN COLLECTIONS 

May 

08   Green Sat 

14   Black  

21   Green 

28   Black  

June 

05   Green Sat 

 

Janice Guest is having to 
stand down as a District 

Councilor because of ill 

health. 


